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Tokyo, 108-0014
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Dear Dr. Fukusaki:

I am pleased to transmit to you the actions taken by the Washington Accord Signatories
at the 7" Biennial Meeting in Hong Kong, China in June 2005 with respect to the
application for full signatory of Japan Accreditation Board for Engineering Education
(JABEE).

We are pleased with the continuing participation of your institution in the Accord.
Through the Washington Accord, the signatories recognize the substantial equivalence of
accreditation systems of organizations holding signatory status, and the engineering
education programs accredited by them. The graduates of programs accredited by the
accreditation organization of each member nation are prepared to practice engineering at
the entry level. We look forward to our continuing shared efforts in achieving the goals
of the Accord.

Very truly yours,

(o Gl

Peter Greenwood, Chair
The Washington Accord
Engineers Australia

cc: Washington Accord Signatories
Washington Accord Secretariat
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Washington Accord Secretariat
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